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March 30, 2010

Ileana A. Castillo
[redacted]

Re: Surrender of Pharmacy Technician Registration - Complaint No. PHA-2010-0039

Dear Ms. Castillo:

The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) is in receipt of your Massachusetts Pharmacy

Technician Registration No. 9193 (exp. 08/18/10) which you returned to the Board (received
March 29, 2010) in accordance with the Temporary Order of Suspension issued by the Board
on March 25, 2010 regarding above-referenced Complaint No. PHA-2010-0039 (Complaint).

Please be advised that the Board has accepted the surrender of your pharmacy technician
registration in resolution of the Complaint on the terms and condition that you understand
and agree your surrender is voluntarily tendered; that registration surrender is considered
to be a disciplinary action depriving you of all privileges of registration; that registration
surrender is not subject to reconsideration or judicial review; and that the Board will not
review any application for licensure as a pharmacy technician in the future.

If you do not agree to the above described terms and conditions listed by which the Board has
accepted the surrender of your pharmacist technician registration in resolution of the Complaint,
you must notify the Board in writing at the address above within 30 days of the date of this letter.
Please be advised if the Board will close the Complaint as a “voluntarily surrender” on April 30,
2010 if you have not otherwise notified the Board by that date.

Very truly yours,
Joanne M. Trifone, R.PK.

President
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